
Remember to pay school fees! They can be paid through
Parent PowerSchool account. Check out the links below!

Pay Online Instructions Link
School Fees List

Follow us on instagram!
hurricane_intermediate

School Calendar

New to our School!!!
Tardy Policy 2024-25
5 tardies= 1-3 days Lunch
Detention (ld) & Parent

contacted
10 Tardies = 3 days ld & parent

contacted
15 tardies = 3-5 days of LD &

parent contacted
20 Tardies = 1-2 days of paws &

parent/team Conference
Tardies reset each quarter,

except for those who reach 20
tardies or higher. They will now

be considered a tier 3 tardy
concern and will be monitored

closely.

Hurricane Jaguars
NEWSLETTER

Welcome Back To School! Our “NEW” Logo!

PBIS Incentives and Parties
1st Quarter - Zero Tardy Party = Ice Cream Sandwiches

Oct. 14-15
2nd Quarter - 3.75 or Higher GPA - Pizza  Dec. 18

3rd Quarter - PERFECT ATTENDANCE - no tardies and no
absences - Lunch March 6

4th Quarter - Jag Swag Club - Anyone with 200+ Bucks -
PRIZES! - May 14

New Clubs at HIS
Book Club - Ms. Gregerson
Robotics Clubs- Mrs. Webb

Intramurals - Mr. Prince & Mrs. Butikofer

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NVLr6YAK5GuKD3QG_0Ew_ZYnmgvZ_JtFEKPNHuAwREE/edit#heading=h.gjdgxs
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Uu8NME-5Rd_70KJolCcSTifqqI2XDBFYTiobs36NCSs/edit
https://www.instagram.com/hurricane_intermediate/?utm_source=ig_embed&ig_rid=183ee701-abce-4633-b0c7-56ac65a02157
https://his.washk12.org/calendar/




All 7th GradeVaccinations are now due! It is Utah State law thatany students that havenot been fully vaccinatedwill be sent home on Sept. 12th due to the 30day grace period ending.They will not be able toattend school until proofof vaccination is turnedinto the school. 

VACCINATION
REQUIREMENTS

STATE OF UTAHSTATE OF UTAH

WHAT'S NEW?

VaccinationExemption Link *Please note * Your link on thewebsite is only good for 3days. You will need to print offor download the certificate.Bring the certificate to theschool or email it tocheree.crosby@washk12.org.Please download to  acomputer to email, due toformatting on a phone doesnot work. 
(Email tocheree.crosby@washk12.org)

https://immunize.utah.gov/immunization-education-module/
https://immunize.utah.gov/immunization-education-module/
https://immunize.utah.gov/immunization-education-module/


Picture Day is Coming Soon!
Hurricane IS Monday, August 19, 2024 Prepay Code:

HISWash2425Fall
To preview package options and prepay online, CLICK HERE

If you no longer wish to receive emails from Bell Photographers, Inc, please unsubscribe.

NOTE:  Everyone will have their picture taken for
school ID cards this day also. Please try to be here

for this important day!

https://www.bellphoto.com/order/HISWash2425Fall
https://www.bellphoto.com/order/HISWash2425Fall


 
 

Hurricane Intermediate 
Mod gust 19thnay, Au , 2024 

th

Hurricane Intermediate 
801-479-4624 

MakeUp Day: September 25 
Webcode: HISWash2425Fall 

Customer Service:
cs@bellphoto.com

801.479.4624 
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All upcoming 7th grade students need the following additional immunizations BEFORE the start
of the
school year:

1 Meningococcal
1 Tdap booster (Tetanus/Diphtheria/Pertussis)
2 Hepatitis A and 3 Hepatitis B Immunizations
2 Varicella ( Chicken Pox) Immunization ( or proof of having had the disease by signing the official
card.

If your student has received these immunizations, please provide a copy of the immunization
record to the school before school starts. If you have previously submitted an exemption form,
please note that Section 53G-9-303 of the Utah Statutory Code requires these exemptions to be
renewed before 7th grade entry. This needs to be done on a computer not a mobile phone as the
Certificate does not download correctly. You will need to send in a copy of the New Exemption
Certificate. Remember that all of the Vaccine boxes need to be checked off. Please check that
before printing it. For any questions, feel free to email me @cheree.crosby@washk12.org.

The full list of required immunizations are attached to this email. For questions regarding your
child immunization status, contact your health care provider, Southwest Utah Public Health
Department or the Immunization Hotline 1-800-275-0659.

Thank you

General Immunization Information

Click on the links below for more information

Kindergarten - 6th grade
 Immunizations - Spanish

Kindergarten - 6th grade
Immunizations - English 7th grade Immunizations - English

7th grade Immunizations - Spanish

Important Immunization Information!

Please Read!

https://immunize.utah.gov/school-childcare-immunization-requirements/
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-Spanish-1.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-Spanish-1.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-Spanish-1.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-English.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-English.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Seventh-Grade-Immunization-Requirements-2024-2025-English.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Seventh-Grade-Immunization-Requirements-2024-2025-Spanish.pdf


Todos los próximos estudiantes de séptimo grado necesitan las siguientes vacunas adicionales
ANTES del inicio del año escolar:

1 meningococo
1 refuerzo Tdap (tétanos/difteria/tos ferina)
2 vacunas contra la hepatitis A y 3 contra la hepatitis B
2 Vacuna contra la varicela (o acreditación de haber padecido la enfermedad mediante la firma
de la cédula oficial.

Si su estudiante ha recibido estas vacunas, proporcione una copia del registro de vacunas a la
escuela antes de que comiencen las clases. Si ya envió un formulario de exención, tenga en
cuenta que la Sección 53G-9-303 del Código Estatutario de Utah requiere que estas exenciones
se renueven antes de ingresar al séptimo grado. Esto debe hacerse en una computadora, no en
un teléfono móvil, ya que el certificado no se descarga correctamente. Deberá enviar una copia
del Nuevo Certificado de Exención. Recuerde que todas las casillas de Vacuna deben estar
marcadas. Por favor verifíquelo antes de imprimirlo. Si tiene alguna pregunta, no dude en
enviarme un correo electrónico a @cheree.crosby@washk12.org.

La lista completa de vacunas requeridas se adjunta a este correo electrónico. Si tiene preguntas
sobre el estado de vacunación de su hijo, comuníquese con su proveedor de atención médica, el
Departamento de Salud Pública del Suroeste de Utah o la línea directa de vacunación al 1-800-
275-0659.

Gracias

Información general sobre vacunas

Haz clic en los enlaces de abajo para más información

Kindergarten - 6to grado Vacunas - Español

Kindergarten - 6to grado Vacunas - Inglés
Vacunas de séptimo grado - Inglés

Vacunas de 7mo grado - Español

¡Información importante sobre
vacunas!

¡Por favor lee!

https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-Spanish-1.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Kindergarten-Entry-Req-2024-2025-English.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Seventh-Grade-Immunization-Requirements-2024-2025-English.pdf
https://immunize.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Seventh-Grade-Immunization-Requirements-2024-2025-Spanish.pdf


August 2024

Late Checkouts:
No checkouts will be allowed after 1:30 PM. (M-Th) and 10:45 AM (Friday) We are happy to check
students out before this time. The last part of the day is our intervention time to work with students.
Students will be visiting various classrooms and it becomes difficult to find students during this
time. Students being checked out early by an approved parent or guardian must be picked up no
later than 1:30 pm (10:45 AM Friday). We will not call into classrooms after 1:30pm. Students will
be released when the dismissal bell rings at 2:00 pm.

Medications at School:

All and any prescribed medications required by a student throughout the school day must be
checked in with the school Nurse/Health Clerk.

When checking a student out:
All individuals should be prepared to present valid, state or federal, photo identification upon
entering the building. No individual will be granted access to any student without producing
photo identification upon request. No exceptions will be made.

Riding Bicycles/Scooters/One Wheels:

● A Doctor’s form for the prescription will need to be completed and stamped by the
student's Doctor.

● Students that require carrying meds on them throughout the school day will also need a
Doctors form to indicate that requirement.

● Forms are available at the Front Office.
● Tylenol/Ibuprofen will only be given out for noticeable injuries.

If students choose to ride scooters or bicycles to school, they must place them at the
appropriate bicycle racks in front of the school. This includes one wheels, electric scooters and
bicycles. We do not have a place within the school to store these items.

Parents and Students

Welcome Back to School! We are excited for the new school year 2024-2025! We hope you had
a wonderful summer vacation and are ready to head back to school strong! Listed below are
some school policies that we would like you to review as a parent as well as with your student.

Office Visits
Students MUST have a  pass from their teacher to come to the office. Students will be sent back to
class without a pass from their teacher.



Campus Visits

Change of Address
It is extremely important that parents report a change in address or phone numbers to the Front
Office as soon as possible. Up-to-date information is crucial in the event of any emergencies,
natural disasters, illness, or school/district mail communications.

Photo Identification
All individuals should be prepared to present valid, state or federal, photo identification upon
entering the building. No individual will be granted access to any student without producing
photo identification upon request. No exceptions will be made.

Messages for Students

Our campus is a “closed” campus. All visitors are required to check in with the front office staff
and have to sign in the Visitor Log. If you feel you need to visit/observe your student’s
classroom, arrangements must be made with the Principal and the student’s teacher at least
three days in advance. Parents must identify themselves to Administration or a counselor prior
to entering campus.

No messages will be delivered to students during instructional/class time unless there is a family
emergency. Any changes for the end of school day schedules, rides home, etc. should be arranged
with the student at home before the start of the school day or the night before. If extenuating
circumstances call for communication with the student during the school day, the student will be
called to the Office Window at break time and/or at the end of the school day. We are not able to
page students at lunchtime.


